
SACRAMENTO SUBURBAN WATER DISTRICT  
 

    NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

 
DATE OF HEARING:             July 19, 2021 

 

TIME OF HEARING:  6:00 P.M. 

 

LOCATION OF HEARING: Sacramento Suburban Water District 

     3701 Marconi Avenue 

     Sacramento, CA 95821 

 

PROJECT NAME:   Well 80 Walnut/Auburn 

 

PROJECT ADDRESS:  5334 Walnut Avenue 

 

PROJECT APN:   230-0051-009 

 

PHONE NUMBER:   (916) 679-2886 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Sacramento Suburban Water District (SSWD) 

will hold a Public Hearing on the above date and time at the Administrative Office, 3701 

Marconi Avenue, Sacramento to consider a California Environmental Quality Act 

(CEQA) Initial Study for the construction of a groundwater production well, Well 80 

Walnut/Auburn (Project).  The Project will be constructed on an SSWD-owned property 

at 5334 Walnut Avenue in an unincorporated area of Sacramento County.  

 

Based on the Initial Study, staff is recommending adoption of a Mitigated Negative 

Declaration (MND) in accordance with State CEQA Guidelines. A MND is a statement 

that the Project would not have a significant adverse effect on the environment because 

mitigation measures have been added to the project.  

 

The purpose of this Public Hearing is to give customers and interested parties an 

opportunity to make their comments known regarding the Project. The CEQA Initial 

Study is available for review at the SSWD website, www.sswd.org.  You may direct 

written comments to the SSWD’s Senior Engineer, David Espinoza, at 

despinoza@sswd.org. 

http://www.sswd.org/
mailto:despinoza@sswd.org

